From: e

Sent: April 16, 2021 1:30 PM
To: RDCO Planning Services
Subject: Extension Request RDCO File Z20/04

CAUTION: This'message was sent from outside the organization. Please do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless
you recognize the source of this.email and-know the content is safe.

RDCO File 220/04

We are asking for an extension regarding our application for a rezoning amendment to 4345 Maxwell rd to
permit a Cannabis Production Facility. We have been working steadily on outstanding issues to be corrected
and issues that need resolution.

Progression - Permit from previous owner ( Deck and staircase rails ) inspected and passed.
- Demolition of interior of building
- Personal grow Opp dismantled

- Building returned to its original shell Inspected and passed
- Interior Health Authority has been contacted and we are working on resolution addressing concerns

- Ministry Of Lands, Natural Resorces Operations and Development, Okanagan Shuswap Water Allocation
Team has been contacted and we are working on working on resolution addressing concerns

Thank You
Dan Leask




